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August 2023  

  

  

Dear Parent:  
  

As you know, from time to time, the District will publish student pictures or invite the 
press in to cover a school function or activity.  If you DO NOT want your child’s picture 
in a press release, please return the form below to the school’s main office by September 
8th.  
  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at the high 
school office.  
 
       Respectfully, 
   
 
 
       Mr. Rodney Arthur, Principal  
 

  

NOTE: Only return if you DO NOT wish to give permission.  

  

  

Dear Principal:  
  

I DO NOT want my child photographed for District press releases or news features.  
  

  

Sincerely,  
  

  

______________________________  
Parent’s Signature  
  

  

Student Name: ______________________________  
 
 


